March 11, 1954 Letter, Maxwell D. Taylor to Syngman Rhee

Citation:

"Letter, Maxwell D. Taylor to Syngman Rhee", March 11, 1954, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-141, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122869

Summary:

General Maxwell D. Taylor invites Syngman Rhee and Mrs. Rhee to event at the Eighth Army Headquarters.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

HEADQUARTERS EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY Office of the Commanding General APO 301 c/o PM, San Francisco, California

11 March 1954

His Excellency Mr. Syngman Rhee President of the Republic of Korea Kyung Mu Dai

Dear Mr. President:

Last year it was the honor of the Eighth Army Headquarters to be host to you on the occasion of your birthday on 26 March. I sincerely hope that you will allow this event to become an annual custom and give us the pleasure of your company and that of Mrs. Rhee at the Army Mess on that evening this year. We will guarantee to get you home early unless you desire to join us in a movie at the Mess. I am examining the film possibilities, hoping that there is something good to offer.

In hope of having the honor of your presence on this occasion,

Sincerely yours,

MAXWELL D. TAYLOR

General, U. S. Army

Commanding